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Public Notice 

INVESTOR ALERT 

It has come to the attention of the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC 

Mauritius”) that an entity in the name of Healy Consultants Group Plc is claiming on its 

website https://www.healyconsultants.com/mauritius-company-registration/ to be a company 

which assist its clients with business registration in Mauritius including services similar to that 

offered by a management company.  

 

Healy Consultants Group Plc purports to have its address at 5th Floor, Orbis Court, St Jean 

Road, Quatre Bornes. 

 

The FSC Mauritius hereby informs the public that Healy Consultants Group Plc is not and has 

not at any time been licensed by the FSC Mauritius. The FSC Mauritius therefore urges the 

public to exercise caution in respect of Healy Consultants Group Plc. 

 

 

Financial Services Commission  
14 June 2018 
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